
Public Notice

We are pleased to inform the General Public that online visa portal has been restored from 26th Sep 2024 midnight. All those who are interested to apply for Visit/Transit visas to visit Sri Lanka visa can submit their visa application through www.eta.gov.lk (Electronic Travel Authorization Online Portal) 
Additionally applicants who have already received approval for entry permission via email from Dept. of Immigration and Emigration of Sri Lanka, do not required re-applying through online portal.
[bookmark: _GoBack]The High Commission regrets any inconvenience caused during this down time and assure you quality service as always.
